
 

 

Innes Community Council 

Minutes of meeting held at 7 pm on Tuesday, 6
th

 June, 2017, in Urquhart Parish Hall 

 

Present Alexander Anderson,  Chair 

  James A Mackie, Secretary, 

  Anne Speak, 

  Crinan Dunbar, 

In attendance Gill Stewart, 

  Councillor Macrae 

Paul Ralph 

Apologies Anita Milne, 

  Lansana Bangura, 

  Win Linn 

 

Minute Discussion Action 
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The Chairman welcomed everybody and thanked them 

for attending. 

 

Apologies 

Noted as above 

 

 

Police Report 
 

No police or community warden in attendance.    The 

MCPP new sheet had been circulated before the meeting.    

Nothing about Innes Community Council area within the 

bulletin. 

 

 

Councillor introduced himself.    As he had been newly 

elected and the Council had not agreed on an 

administration, there was little to report. 

 

Minutes of the previous meeting 
The minutes of the meeting of 6

th
 June, 2027, were 
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accepted as a true record.   Proposed by A Anderson and 

seconded by Crinan Dunbar 

 

Matters Arising 
 

An update was given by the secretary re the purchase of 

the phone box in High Street, Garmouth.    ICC were 

now the legal owners having completed the purchase 

from BT.    Discussion about future fund raising to buy a 

defibrillator.   Crinan Dunbar suggested that he may able 

to do some sponsored fundraising through a charity run. 

 

Treasurers Report 
 

In the absence of the Treasurer, the secretary reported no 

money had been received or spent since the previous 

meeting. 

 

 

Planning Matters 
 

Secretary reported correspondence from developers of 

Speylaw solar farm that an application was to be lodged 

with Moray Council shortly. 

 

 

No updates on Tennant Arms. 

 

Lossie Forest 
 

Secretary reported that Forestry Commission were 

concerned about illegal motor cycle use within Lossie 

Forest.    All vehicles are banned from driving within the 

Forest unless holders have Forestry Commission passes.    

Walkers in and around the wood complaining about the 

use of such vehicles who create their own tracks 

throughout the forest.   Requested that if anybody sees 

illegal use of the forest to try and collect details of the 

vehicle and driver and report to Police Scotland.   Noted 

that a child had been killed by a vehicle in a Moray 

Forest the previous year. 

 

 

Tree Charter 
 

Was agreed that ICCV would apply to become a member 

of the charity. 
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ACOB 
 

Mrs Speake produce a leaflet about “Fly the Red 

Ensign”, which was a proposal that all coastal 

communities should purchase and fly a Red Ensign flag 

on  3
rd

 September, 2017.   Agreed that Mrs Speake would 

bring more information to the August Meeting. 

 

Secretary informed the meeting that following his 

meeting with reps of Scottish Fire and Rescue Services, a 

joint meeting with Milnes Area Forum would be held at 

Speybay Hall on 20
th

 June, 2017, at which members of 

Scottish Fire and Rescue Services would give a 

presentation on what courses etc they could provide local 

communities with. 

 

Details were given of dates and locations of public 

consultation meetings would be held to show possible 

routes through the area for the A 96 dual carriageway 

road. 

 

There being no other business the chairman thanked 

everybody for taking part in the meeting and closed the 

meeting. 

 

Next meeting 7 pm on Tuesday, 1
st
 August, 2017, at 

Garmouth and Kingston Golf Club. 

 


